

VICE-CHANCELLOR & CHIEF EXECUTIVE PROFESSOR SIR STEVE SMITH FACSS

Northcote House The Queen's Drive Exeter UK EX4 4QJ

Telephone +44 (0)1392 723000 Email vice-chancellor@exeter.ac.uk www.exeter.ac.uk

Web

Ms Susan Mueller Stand Alone 34B York Way London

13th October 2017

N1 9AB

Dear Ms Meuller.

Stand Alone Pledge

The University of Exeter is committed to attracting, admitting and supporting students with the most potential to succeed at the University, irrespective of their background. We recognise the barriers that estranged students may face accessing, and remaining in, higher education. The university acknowledges the additional need for financial and pastoral support for estranged students and aims to support students in the following ways:

- Offering advice and guidance about applying as an independent student to Student Finance England and providing support throughout the process.
- Having a designated member of staff as a first point of contact.
- Providing opportunities to apply for a discretionary hardship fund.
- Provision of 365-day access to accommodation.
- Collaborating with UNITE accommodation to encourage applications to the Unite Foundation Scholarship Scheme.
- Provision of peer mentoring support.

We also aim to raise awareness of the Stand Alone pledge and the support available for estranged students internally to all members of staff.

The University of Exeter commits to Stand Alone's pledge to support estranged students.

With best wishes.

Professor Sir Steve Smith FAcSS Vice-Chancellor and Chief Executive

She Sil